From: nancy follett [mailto:nancyfollett@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 4:23 PM
To: American@Am-Ins.com

Subject:

We hate to think that this is our final letter to Sully. We have been friends for over 50 years sharing joys
and sorrows. We lived across the street from the Sullivan family for many years on 18th Avenue. Our
children grew up together and our lives involved many shared experiences. We were in the Jaycees's,
Clearwater Investors, the daily coffee get together, Calam Temple Shriners and both families belong to
the Methodist Church. As Shriners, we traveled to many conventions and went to numerous social
events together. When the Sullivans moved to Kennewick, Washington we kept in touch frequently by
exchanging letters. Sully always sent bulging envelopes filled with jokes, clippings, anecdotes and his
hard to decipher, handwritten letter filled with news of all his many activities. When he came to
Lewiston to visit we nearly always saw each other to catch up in person on each other's family. We will
surely miss those great letters but, most of all, we will miss Sully's great friendly, caring personality and
of course his ever present smile followed by a hug and kiss. Sully, the next time we see you we will have
a lot to catch up on. Until then, we close with kind thought and love dear friend.

George, Nancy, Mike, Janie and Greg Follett



